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8 FEB 1979

Docket No. 50-334

Duquesne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. C. N. Dunn

Vice President
Operations Division

435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

Gentlemen:

Sub,iect: Inspection 50-334/78-34

This refers to your letter dated January 30, 1979, in response to our
letter dated January 10, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

n

/ %
El n d.' Brunner, Chief

Redctor Operations and Nuclear
(Support Branch

cc:
F. Bissert, Technical Assistant Nuclear
R. Washabaugh, QA Manager
J. Werling, Station Superintendent
G. Moore, General Superintendent, Power Stations Department
J. J. Carey, Nuclear Technical Assistant
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